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May 10, 2016 Meeting 

To: Planning Commission 

From: Robert J. Stanley, Director of Community Development 

RE: Yee/Chin Residence; Second-floor Review 15-36/Tree Removal 
Permit 15-18; 2064 Lyans Drive 

Date: May 5, 2016 

The above project was continued from the March 22, 2010 Planning Commission 
meeting to the current meeting. However, the applicant is continuing to work 
with neighbors on resolving the reciprocal access easement, and has thus 
requested a continuance.  

Staff recommends that the project be continued to the date certain of June 14, 
2016. Materials for this meeting will be due to the Planning Department no later 
than May 23, 2010. 

Attachment:  Applicant request for continuance, 5/4/16 

cc: 
Richard Lyans 
Judy Trumbo 
John Kagawa 
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